
Union raises urgent demand for more prison staff
 Netherlands 

Reacting to a recent report on increased violence in prisons, the FNV trade union 
has called for increased investment in prison staff to be made a political priority. 
Official figures show that violent incidents against staff rose to an average of four 
and a half a day in 2015 and then five a day in 2016. This, along with evidence of 
widespread drug abuse in prisons, has been taken up by the FNV as well as as the 
central works council of the justice ministry.
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